Solomons Captains <solomonscapts@gmail.com> 11:02 AM (23
hours ago)

to

To TFAC members,

The Solomons Charter Captains Association (SCCA) and our
coalition members would appreciate your consideration of this
proposal during your January 2015 TFAC meeting. SCCAis a
group of 70+ Charter Captains currently licensed and operating
within the Maryland Chesapeake Bay.

We have canvassed various stake holders bay wide, to include
MCBA members, MWA members, Calvert Watermens
Association (CWA) members, Upper, Mid and Lower Bay Charter
Captains and other stake holder groups (i.e CCA MD) with our
proposals, and have received positive feedback for our proposal.
We are cognizant of the fact that there is not 100% agreement on
this issue amongst stakeholder. However, we feel our proposal is
well balanced and addresses each stakeholders concerns and
meets the ASFMC's reduction criteria.

On behalf of the Solomons Charter Captains Association and our
coalition partners we would like to request your support for option
5 from yesterdays SFAC meeting.

Option 5 was approved to be included in the amended list of
options at yesterdays SFAC meeting by a member motion, 2nd
and roll call vote.

Option 5 reads:

1 Fish total, (1) fish 28" - 36" or (1) fish 40" or 41" or larger
(size to be determined after review of DNR data).

On behalf of the SCCA members we appreciate your consideration.

Capt. Wally Williams
SCCA President



